
Minutes of Wayland SWQC Meeting, 13 April, 2011 
 

Prepared by Bob Goldsmith 

Present: Toni Moores, Mike Lowery, Bob Goldsmith, Lin Bradford. Tom Largy 

The meeting came to order at 7:30 PM.   There was no public comment. 

1. Minutes of the previous meeting were approved 5-0. 

2. Dudley Pond 

a. An inspection has shown no milfoil at this time. 

b. The East Dudley Pond septic system survey study has been presented to the 
Conservation Commission and the Dudley Area Advisory Committee.  Presentations will 
be made to the Dudley Pond Association (May 1st), the Selectmen, the BOH, and the 
Wellhead Protection Committee.  Dates for the last groups to be scheduled. 

c. The first water sampling program for phosphorus and α-chlorophyll to be conducted in 
May. 

3. North Pond.  

a. A source selection was made by a panel comprised by DCR, a Framingham ConCom 
rep, and three SWQC reps.  Decision to be announced and contract awarded 
momentarily. 

b. Weed survey to be conducted by SWQC by the end of month 

c. An end of season report for 2010 will be prepared by Tomi, reviewed by Mike, and 
submitted to ConCom. 

4. Heard Pond.  Lycott’s proposal for water chestnut harvesting for this year came in under $5,000, and 
a sole source award will be made to them.  Contract will have a 10% holdback and other Town T&C’s 
are to apply. 

5. Susan Flint of OAR will be at the next meeting on the 27th. 

6. A discussion was held to begin consideration of how to make Mansion Beach more accessible to the 
public. 

7. The committee voted 4-0 to adjourn at about 8:45 PM 


